Dear Family Mart Management:

| have always enjoyed being a customer of yours. However, | am gravely
disappointed that you have decided to stock and sell a magazine entitled
GAIJIN HANZAI URA FAIRU, which in my view offers discriminatory statements
and images about non-Japanese residents of Japan.

Please remove this magazine from your shelves immediately and return
them to the publisher. Please take care not to sell magazines of this type ever
again in your stores.

Until you do, | will not shop in your store, and will tell my friends overseas
and nationwide to boycott your stores. Non-Japanese are important customers
too, and in this competitive market it will be no trouble for us to take our
business elsewhere.

Sincerely,
o= L\’D:lz)j'?EU— — FTCHEGRZBASETCWWEWWTEY ET,
LML, EREHSME THALRRET 74IL] ZHREICH L, RERE
LTEYFT, %’n%ﬁrf\@?&b\ [BEVW=H—! ' BRBRFDTrYETh-o

TALvhZz!!] TBRETFIVEIPHTLNSE?] IBIEILZALEIC
NADALAA DMK 1] TCZEFEBXRGAEE ! THAZDODEIZKE>THY
T FEEWSHERENHY., BERNIZHABRBAERDAA—=D - A 0EH-T
BY., ENEBEHMRLTVET, EALNEMEZRMYK TSI LIZER
[CEYERLTBYET,

KOoT. COMHFTZVETCHMGHEEL., BRFTEZEY LSO, HiRFITRA
LTTEWL, ZLT. ZEECDESHBHMITZRMYEDHLELTT S,
CDFEFEFTT &L AAFHEH,OME. OV E=-TEMZLFET, FLT.
FERANZHERKRLT, 7273 —— FOERMI DB EEH CKET
“Famima!"#t73 &) ICHETFEEFZRELFT,. ELLBBELLET,

&



